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With regard to the above planning application I have been a resident of Doughty 
Street for the past fifteen years and walk through Doughy Mews on my way to 
work each day. 

I notice from the planning application that they propose a change of usage on the 
ground floor from commercial parking Boa 2s bed, 3 person flat. However the 
garage has been converted in living accommodation at least for the last eight to 
ten years which has been occupied, 

I cannot understand how a planning application can be applied frosts now alter 
the work has already been done and there have been people anicin there.. 


